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Rogers Elementary June 2025 Board Report 
 

 Summer Work-The office staff is preparing for the upcoming school year.  The 
custodial staff are cleaning hallways, lockers, and all of the rooms.  We are adding 2 
additional sections in 2nd grade, but we are also anticipating dropping one section in 
3rd grade for the upcoming year.   

 

 Technology- All of our chrome books and computers are being updated.  Thanks 
Nick and Patrick for all of your hard work! 

 

 Kennel Klub- Rogers is hosting Kennel Klub again this year.  Mrs. Seymour is keeping 
the kiddos active inside the building with game/activities and outside with 
playground/field trips. 
 

 Building Update-Foundation work has begun for the East side of the building.  
Blacktop sealing will occur later in the summer.  

 

 2025-2026 Upcoming Important Dates 
 

o July 7th   On-line Registration opens 
o Aug. 11th   Supply Drop-off 
o Aug. 11th & 12th      Teacher Institute Days 
o Aug. 13th   First Day of School with students 

 
 


